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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

 

NATIONAL CREDIT REGULATORS CALL CENTRE SYSTEM UPGRADE, SUPPORT AND 
MAINTENANCE FOR 3 YEARS  

 
 BID NUMBER – NCR473/02/2018 

 

 

The National Credit Regulator (NCR) seeks to notify all bidders that the tender for the 

appointment of a CISCO certified service provider to provider the NCR with the CISCO 

Business edition 6000 (BE6000) and migrate all currently installed applications, to support and 

maintenance for 3 years. NCR has currently deployed a CISCO Collaboration solution based 

on a Tested Reference Configuration (TRC) using the UCS C220 M3S is cancelled due to 

insufficient responses. A new terms of reference will be advertised on the 13/04/2018 under 

NCR488/03/2018. 

 

 

For further inquiries contact: Procurement department on procurement@ncr.org.za or 

011 554 2713/2646.  
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